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     To: jbaldoni@units.it

Dear All,

This is to remind you all that our B1 level Erasmus course has come to a
close for now and will continue as of _January 12th, at 3pm_. The remaining
lessons will then continue on the following _Thursdays (11am-2pm)_and
_Tuesdays (3-6pm)_in the usual room (425) all the way through Jan. 28th.

In attachment you'll find a couple of the worksheets that I had handed out
in class or other files that I had projected in class. If there are any
other worksheets or files I had promised to send you, please let me know.Â 

In addition, as follows I've listed a few links that I recommend you
access, possibly on a regular basis, over the holidays and at least until
your test of Feb. 3rd, to help you improve your listening skills, grammar
and reading practice. Of course, it would be ideal if you did one listening
task per day and read a little something, also every day. Remember,
practice makes perfect!

I wish you all a happy holiday season and look forward to seeing you again
in January.

All the best,

Joanne Baldoni

Links:
------
[1] http://www.talkenglish.com/
[2] http://www.esl-lab.com/
[3] http://www.breakingnewsenglish.com/
[4] http://learningenglish.voanews.com/
[5] http://www.englishpage.com/grammar/
[6] http://www.examenglish.com/B1/index.php
